ANNUAL ELMWOOD VILLAGE NEIGHBORHOOD SALE

By Michael Burks

As a reminder, the Elmwood Park “Village People” will be holding the annual neighborhood sale
on Friday, June 10™ & Saturday, June 11™ from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. (Obviously you can
choose the hours that work for you.)

If you plan to participate, and haven’t notified Barb Webster (bwebster14@wi.rr.com or
598-9538), please do so as soon as possible so you can stay informed as to progress.

The plan is to compile a list of participating addresses, with an opportunity to indicate what in
particular you are selling. Copies of the list will be delivered to each home joining in the sale, to
be handed out to anyone who stops by. More information will be e-mailed to participants as the
dates draw closer. A $5 contribution toward the cost of newspaper advertising, sign materials
and printing is requested, but not mandatory.
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